Dr. Charles Best Secondary Newsletter Issue 10 – December 2, 2020



Website: http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/charlesbest/Pages/default.aspx

Principal – Heather Murphy

Vice-Principals – Gordon Easton, David Jones and Joel Nelson

Our school goal is to develop a culture of connectedness and belonging within the school, among school staff, students, and our parent community, in order to enhance opportunities for collaborative partnerships.

UPCOMING EVENTS: (See attached full year calendar)

Friday, December 4

Final Photo Retakes

Friday, December 4

"Dress Your Best" (School Colors) Friday

Monday, December 7

PAC General Meeting – ZOOM

Friday, December 11

"Dress Your Best" (School Colors) Friday

Friday, December 11

Parent Teacher Signup

Monday, December 14

Interim Report card Published

Wednesday, December 16

Parent Teacher Interviews

Friday, December 18

Last day Q2-first half ends

Friday, December 18

Last day before Winter break

Monday, January 4

First day back from Winter break



Dear Best Families,

Thank you for your continued patience and diligence as we work hard to keep everyone safe. Another COVID exposure reminds us we must be even more careful and safe. Please remind your child to wear their masks, wash their hands and do not share phones, social distance, water bottles, food etc. Please.

Thank you – Heather Murphy, Principal Dr. Charles Best

BEST FAMILY HAMPERS

We are pleased with the initial response to our ask for help. We are organizing family hampers and buying gift cards for our families. Please consider donating to our Hamper Drive. The donation site is open on the School Cash online site as well as you can drop gift cards or money off at the school. Our plan is to get these to our families the week of December 14th Thank you in advance for your generosity!!!

PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS

Parent Teacher interviews will be on December 16 from 12:20 – 4:10 further details to come.

CHARLES BEST SPIRIT WEAR:

Dr. Charles Best brand-new SPIRIT WEAR is out!

We are so pleased to get our Spirit Wear store up and running! Because of COVID shipping etc. has been interrupted and some items were not available anymore – but we finally have our store up ready to go. You can order up until December 18th and they will arrive at Best by Jan 18^{th.} Students will be able to pick them up from the Devils Den starting on the 19th of January. We will keep you posted but we have pretty much been guaranteed these dates. © Thank you for your patience. GO BLUE DEVILS! BEST PRIDE!

Students: Dr. Charles Best 2020 Spirit Store | Total Spirit Cheerleading | powered by OrderMyGear (itemorder.com)



